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God bless.      

Andrea Millar                                                                                                          

Principal  

WARLAWURRU CATHOLIC SCHOOL  RED HILL 
                 P.O.  Box  243,  Halls Creek,  WA  6770  Telephone: (08)  9168 6008   Fax: (08) 9168 6119 

                           Email: admin@warlawurru.wa.edu.au                               ABN 92 612 080 496 

You can find this newsletter, old newsletters and school  information on our new    

website. Visit us soon!  (under construction)Website: www.warlawurru.wa.edu.au 

UNIFORMS 

Uniforms are available from the school canteen and 

are $10 each for a pair of shorts & $10  for a red top.  

It would be great to see all students from PP to Yr 7 in 

the correct  uniform each day, so if your child/ren do 

not have the school uniform yet please try and get 

them one as soon as possible. 

 

 

$10 $10 

 

 

Lord in heaven, help me never to forget the 

beauty in a little child. Never let me forget the 

wonder and trust and yearning in their bright, 

twinkling eyes. Help me to remember that I am 

shaping the lives of tomorrow’s generation. 

And thought I am unworthy of this precious 

charge, give me the strength to be the best 

model and the best Christian example that I 

can possibly be.   

Give me love to overcome adversity.  Give me 

patience to overcome trials.  Give me wisdom 

to overcome my shortcomings.  Give me faith to 

overcome dark hours. And as I find my rest 

tonight, help me to love my pupils and to re-

member them in my prayers.  Give me strength 

to be equal to tomorrow's task, for I depend on 

you alone, just as my pupils depend on me.  

Amen. 

Teacher’s Prayer 
STAFFING FOR TERM 4 

I would like to say a big thankyou and farewell 

to Ms Lorraine Reid (Yr 1/2 teacher) who will be 

leaving us at the end of week 2, Term 4, for 

some exciting adventures.  You might catch 

sight of  Ms Lorraine cruising around the Kim-

berleys in her  lovely blue & white camper bus! 

Ms Lorraine began  at Warlawurru in 2010 and 

will leave the school with many fond  memories 

of times spent with staff and students.  Miss 

Samantha Dalton will be replacing Ms Lorraine 

in the Yr 1/2 class.  We also welcome Ms 

Janine Roach who will be working at the school 

this term.  Ms Janine has worked in Wyndham 

and many other schools in WA  and welcomes 

the opportunity to engage with our lovely stu-

dents and countryside once again. 

WELCOME BACK!!!  It was great to have so many children  back at school yesterday.  

The staff look forward to a wonderful term full of exciting things and lots of fun while 

we  learn and grow together. 

mailto:admin@warlawurru.wa.edu.au


 VIRTUE OF THE WEEK:      RESPECT 

Respect is an attitude of honouring oneself and others 

and caring about their rights.  Being respectful is re-

flected in the courtesy with which we speak and act and 

treat one another’s belongings.  Acting respectfully gives 

people the dignity they deserve.  Respect includes hon-

ouring the rules of one’s family and one’s nation, behaving in a way which makes life 

more peaceful and orderly for everyone. 

TRAVELLING ON THE SCHOOL BUS TO AND FROM SCHOOL 

All children must wear their seatbelts when they are on the school bus.  It 

is a legal requirement and I thank you parents & carers for reminding 

your child/ren  of this each day, before they leave for the pool.   

REMEMBER TO PLEASE USE INSIDE VOICES ON THE 

BUS !!!!! 

RESPECT 

You are practising Respect when you............................... 

 Treat everyone the way you would like to be treated. 

 Treat the property of others with special care. 

 Are receptive to the wisdom of elders. 

 Honour the rules of your family or nation. 

 Expect respect for your body and your rights. 

I am respectful.  I treat others and myself as we deserve to be 

treated.  I show courtesy to my elders and learn from their wisdom. 

   Healthy Lunch Box Ideas 
READING WITH CHILDREN Step 3– FRONT TO 

BACK, TOP TO BOTTOM, LEFT TO RIGHT  

Show young ones how to look from 

the front of the book to the back, 

the top of the page to the bottom 

and from the left side of the page 

to the right.  It is important that 

the children know that this is how books work. 


